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July 23, 2015

Mayor Marilyn McCormick
Town of Springfield

1505 Georgia Street
Springfield, SC, 29146

Dear Mayor McCormick:

Thank you for submitting a response letter regarding the Programmatic Review and Financial
Audit of the Town of Springfield’s Victim Assistance Program. It appears from your letter that
you agree with the recommendations as outlined in the audit report. Your letter references the
Town’s proposals to comply with the recommendations in Section C of the audit report. However,
it does not refer to the recommendation from Section A, on page 17 of the audit report, ‘The State
Office of Victim Assistance recommends that the Town of Springfield formulate and implement a
plan of action to reimburse the total of $29,876.73 for unallowable expenditures into the Victim
Assistance fund within 90 days of the date of issuance of the audit report’.

As we discussed during the site visit, there will be a 90 Day audit to review compliance and
correction of all errors noted. Additionally, please be advised that this letter will be posted on the
website along with all correspondence to include the audit report.

Please note, all SOVA audit reports are public information and the official report with all
correspondence will be posted to the SOVA website at www.sova.sc.gov (click on the Auditing
tab). Should you have any further questions or concems, please feel free to contact me or Mr.
Andrew Walsh at 803-734-7108.

Sincerely,

Q)

Larry Barker, Ph. D.
Director

cc: Chief Terry Logan
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